
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dear parents, 
A warm welcome to a new year and a new term in the Under 5’s unit, and a special welcome to the 
Nursery children.  
We would like to note a few things which will be of great help in the day to day running of the Unit. 
 
 
 Uned. 
 

 

Label! 
Can we kindly ask you to make sure your child’s name is clearly marked on all jumpers, coats, bags, 

lunch boxes and shoes. 

 

P E Lessons! 
The Reception children’s PE lesson will be held every Friday afternoon. We kindly ask the children 

to come to school wearing trainers/suitable shoes and black joggers/leggings/shorts on a Friday 

please, also wearing their school polo shirt and Pen Barras jumper.  

 

Our Theme!  
                                   Our first project this year is ‘I Am Special.’ We will be discussing differences between 

individuals, learning about different parts of the body, talking about feelings and emotions, and personal 

needs such as hygiene and healthy eating. 
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In the meantime, you are welcome to contact us if you would like to discuss anything. 
swyddfa@penbarras.cymru 

 
 

We very much look forward to working with you during the year. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
The Unit Staff. 

 

 

 

Seesaw! 
We will be using ‘Seesaw’ from time to time to share pictures of the fun activities that take     

place in the Under 5’s unit. You can access Seesaw on a computer, iPad or tablet. Details of the 

account will be sent to the Nursery children next week. Reception children will continue to 

receive photos on the account they already have. Can we kindly ask you not to contact us on 

Seesaw regarding personal matters, but if you have any concerns, please contact the school by 

phone or email to arrange a chat. 

 

Important! 
Please could you call or email the school, or inform the staff if there are any changes to the 
normal procedure of collecting your child from school. 
 

Belongings from home! 
We kindly ask you to ensure that your child does not bring any toys or belongings from home to 

school please. 

 

Reception Class Induction Session! 
We will be holding an induction/drop-in session for parents of children in the Reception Class on 
the afternoon of Monday, September 22nd, between 3:30pm and 5:00pm, where you will have 

the opportunity to meet the staff. 
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